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We are called to strengthen our faith and sent to continue the 
ministry of Jesus Christ by service and witness in the world.

Greetings my Missionary Sisters,  

I greet you all in the matchless name of Jesus Christ our Risen Savior. Many thanks to you all for the marvelous 
work done on behalf of moving missions. 

ALL I know is that the Ninth District continues to “Mind our Missionary Business”  

Our series of annual conferences is upon us! We are excited to meet you all at your respective annual 
conferences and learn about the marvelous work that has gone forth and the lives saved.  Please be in prayer for 
each other as we begin traveling across our state.  

Calling all Future Leaders in the WMS! 

Missionaries, I am extremely excited about our leadership institute scheduled to begin this fall. I am looking for 
women of all ages (young and evolving) who are members of the Women’s Missionary Society and looking to 
enhance their interpersonal and leadership skills to enhance our work for missions. I am looking for mission 
minded women. It promises to be an amazing program let by our Deans, Mrs. Hattie Nathan and Mrs. Susie 
Bonner. It is my honor to have such a wonderful program named after me. I am grateful. We must sustain our 
work and train others to lead. Please join us for this wonderful ministry opportunity. See your conference branch 
presidents for more information. 

STAY TUNED and STAY WOKE  

Thank you, President Whiting, for your leadership and sharing all valuable information. Missionaries, plan 
accordingly so that we may fully support each other in Kingdom building.  

Lastly, let us continue to do God’s work in a more excellent way by continuing to mind your missionary 
business.  

Yours truly,  

Supervisor  

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org


Greetings to the Ninth Episcopal District Women’s Missionary Society 

Grace and peace to each of you, my sisters in Christ. As we gather in this blessed season of preparation for 
our upcoming YPD and WMS Conventions, I greet you with a heart full of gratitude and anticipation. God 
has entrusted us with a sacred mission, and together, we continue to walk in the light of His calling—
serving, uplifting, and transforming lives for the Kingdom. 

We are called not only to maintain the work we’ve been given but to press onward with renewed vision 
and vigor—moving missions forward in both word and deed. The world around us is changing, and our 
communities face new challenges every day. Yet, we know the God we serve equips us with wisdom, 
compassion, and resilience to meet these needs in ways that bring glory to His name. We are not here to 
stand still—we are here to advance the cause of Christ. 

Our YPD, the heartbeat of our future, reminds us that the work of missions spans generations. As we 
prepare for these conventions, let us intentionally pour into our young people—teaching them the values 
of service, justice, and faith. They are not only the leaders of tomorrow; they are leaders now, and our 
example will shape how they carry the torch long after we have passed it on. 

The Women’s Missionary Society has always been a force of faith in action. We have prayed together, 
served together, and sometimes labored under heavy burdens together. But every step forward has been by 
the grace of God. As we approach these gatherings, let us commit ourselves once again to being His hands 
and feet in the world—steadfast, unshakable, and united in purpose. 

So, Ninth District, let us prepare with joy, pray with expectation, and show up ready to do the work. May 
these conventions renew our spirits, deepen our fellowship, and equip us for the next leg of our mission 
journey. With Christ as our guide, there is no limit to how far we can go. 

May God bless each of you richly as we lead, serve, and love together.  THE WORK IS ALL DIVINE! 

In Christ’s love and service,

Sherryl Whiting 

Sherryl Whiting, Episcopal WMS President
“God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally”

MISSIONS FORWARD | 2



MISSIONS FORWARD | 3



MISSIONS FORWARD | 4



MISSIONS FORWARD | 5



MISSIONS FORWARD | 6



MISSIONS FORWARD | 7



MISSIONS FORWARD | 8

Annual Conference 
Compassionate Care Project

Each Conference is asked to choose an organization, donate pillows, and to be creative!
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Get Ready, Get Ready, Get Ready!

The 9th Episcopal District is making a QUILT!

Please start gathering WMS t-shirts 
(Local, Area, Conference, Episcopal)

Additional Information is coming!
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CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!
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WMS ANNUAL CONFERENCE SCHEDULE
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YPD ANNUAL CONFERENCE SCHEDULE
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YPD ANNUAL CONFERENCE SCHEDULE 
CONTINUED
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August  
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
SICK and SHUT-IN  

as well as our 
BEREAVED FAMILIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


